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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PROCUREMENT 

 
 

Subject:  Rehabilitation and Conditioning of the Electrical Power System for 
Aparri Radar Station 

 
 

Please be informed that on 04 December 2024, the PAGASA Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC), on 04 December 2024, approved the cancellation of procurement 
activities for the above-subject project, pursuant to Section 35.6 of the revised 
Implementing Rules and Regulations of RA9184, which provides that “…the Bids and 
Awards Committee (BAC) is authorized, upon consultation with the end-user 
unit, to cancel or terminate the conduct of procurement activities, for any 
justifiable reason, such as but not limited to: (a) the physical and economic 
conditions have significantly changed so as to render the project no longer 
economically, financially, or technically feasible, as determined by the end-user unit; 
(b) the project is no longer necessary as confirmed by the end-user unit;…” 
 
In view thereof, bidders who paid the bidding documents fee of Php25,000.00 for this 
particular requirement of the PAGASA can file their claim for a refund. To facilitate the 
processing, kindly submit your request to the BAC Secretariat. 
 
For information and guidance.  
 
 
      Sgd 
SHIRLEY J. DAVID 
Chairperson, PAGASA BAC 
 


